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RAHALL SAYS VALLEY HEALTH RECIPIENT OF GRANT TO AID HOMELESS

WASHINGTON � U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that
Valley Health Systems, Inc., of Huntington has been awarded a grant of

$182,234 by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. The funds are

to provide primary health and substance abuse services to the homeless.

"This action will aid many of the homeless in the Huntington area,"

Rahall said. "The homeless situation is a problem and in the winter months

it becomes greater. This grant will aid in the provision of primary health

care and substance abuse service to those less fortunate."
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